
 

 

 

 

Now we are in December and Christmas is just around 

the corner. Here is a reminder about Christmas in school.  

Children are welcome to wear Christmas hair bands and 

accessories throughout the month of December along 

with their usual school uniform.  

If you require an outfit for your child’s party or a 

Christmas jumper for Christmas Jumper day, please let 

us know, similarly; if you have spare party clothes or 

Christmas jumpers that you would like to donate, then 

please hand them into the school office.  

We are always looking to relieve the stress and pressure 

of Christmas and kindly ask that if you would like to 

thank your child’s teacher, please stick to a homemade 

card, and avoid buying a gift.  

We understand that children love having an elf in 

December and we ask that the magic of the elves is kept 

at home, as we all know, an elf loses its magic if you 

touch it!  

We will be running a Christmas Post this year, see the 

flyer for details.  

We are looking forward to all our planned Christmas 

activities, here is a reminder of party dates: 

9.12.24 – Primary 7 & Primary 6/7 

10.12.24- Primary 5/6 & Primary 4/5 

11.12.24 – Primary 3/4 & Primary 2/3 

13.12.24 Primary 1/2 & Primary 1 
 


